
Wahkiakum School District                       Nursing Services 

                                                                                                                        
A Note from the School Nurse… 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We will be presenting the HIV/AIDS curriculum to the 6-12th grade students in the end of 

May/beginning of June. This is a part of the sexual health unit in class and an annual 

requirement per Washington state law.  We will be utilizing the FLASH curriculum, which is 

medically accurate and age-appropriate comprehensive sexual health curriculum.   

If you would like to preview the curriculum and wish to do so before it is presented in the 

classroom, please make arrangements with the office at 360.795.3271. 

 

If you do NOT wish to have your child participate in the HIV unit, please complete and turn in 

the bottom portion of this letter to the school office before 5/3/19. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Stephanie Larsen, RN  

Wahkiakum School District Nurse 

ESD112 Regional School Nurse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stephanie Larsen, RN 
Phone: (360)795-3261  
Email: Stephanie.larsen@esd112.org 

 
Email: amber.evans@washougal.k12.wa.us 

 



_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

 

 

I do NOT wish for my child to participate in the HIV/AIDS class 
 

Student Name:_____________________________________________________ 

Parent Name (printed):_______________________________________________ 

Parent Signature:___________________________________________________ 

Date:_____________________ 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  

 


